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NEW 

 

The Marigold wing on the southwest corner of the new Marigold-WID headquarters’ site. 



 
 

 

 

The building project remains on track for a 

substantial completion in late August  2021.  

Marigold and Western Irrigation District (WID) staff 

have met with BRZ Partnership Architecture and a 

consultant with WSP to choose cost-efficient and 

quality products for the sound and security systems. 
 

Project Budget 

The project budget is on track and remains under the 

$8 Million cap set by the Marigold Board.  

Funding Requests 

Letters of inquiry to request funding from six 

foundations in the Calgary area and beyond have 

been sent. Marigold hopes to acquire funding to 

assist with payment for the automated sortation 

system and the raised access flooring installation. 

Marigold continues to prepare and send additional 

letters to secure funds for necessary equipment. 
 

Next Steps 

An ad hoc committee of HQ staff, chaired by Training 

& Communications Coordinator, Caleigh Haworth, 

has been meeting to engage staff in planning for the 

move to the new building. 
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Lear Construction Management Ltd., 

the General Contractor for the 

project, has completed the steel 

installation, enclosed and tented the 

structure, and began pouring 

interior concrete pads. Windows are 

being manufactured and electrical 

cabling rough-ins have begun.  

Marigold launched a new website 

showcasing the building project. This is a 

collaboration between Marigold and the 

WID. The site features a photography 

chronology of the construction timeline 

and will serve as a home base for the 

shared facility in the future. 

https://www.marigoldwidcommunity.ca 

The Infrastructure Grant of $3.020 Million 

for the new facility was spent prior to the 

December 31, 2020 deadline. A report to 

PLSB with a list of expenditures is being 

prepared. 
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